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November 11, 2024 
 
Attention Residents 
 
Please be advised that an emergency sewer repair is required on First 
Avenue, between Woodlawn and Cabot. Repairs will commence on 
Tuesday, November 12th at 6 AM. 
 
Due to the extensive work, First Avenue from Woodlawn to Rolling 
Acres will be closed.  Local traffic is permitted within the closure but 
only outside of the work zone. Detour offerings are outlined within the 
attached map.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns with respect to this operation, 
please contact Public Works at 905-735-1700 x3000. 
 
Thank you, 
  
City of Welland Public Works 
 
Contacts:  

Patrick Bisson       
Supervisor 
Infrastructure Services 
Water & Sewer 
Corporation of the City of Welland 
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